
BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY 

PITTSBURGH, PA  15235 
 

Minutes of Workshop Meeting                                                                                                  April 2, 2018 

The workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal 

Building on Monday, April 2, 2018 and was called to order by Mr. Jurewicz at 7:00 p.m.  Members 

present included Mses. Greco, Law, Yankes, Mr. DeFranco.  Messrs. Dworin and Collins were 

absent. Also present were Mayor Paul Gamrat, Solicitor Gavin Robb and Borough 

Manager/Secretary Donna J. Perry. 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION - Personnel Matter 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 Permit to park on the street was discussed. 

 There was a motion by Ms. Law, seconded by Ms. Yankes and unanimously approved by 

Voice Vote to adopt a resolution to apply for a Department of Conservation and Natural Resources 

Grant in the amount of $25,000. for tree removal/trimming/pruning and planting.   

 Solicitor Robb to prepare a Memorandum of Understanding for Chief Kujava's life insurance 

benefit upon retirement.  

OLD BUSINESS  

 Local Government Academy Intern - Project  rejected 

 Police Hire 

 Committee Reports 

 Property Maintenance Report - One was not received. 

 Manager Update - Pothole repairs, cardboard bin, Jamestown road repair work completed, 

bus shelter, sale of police car  

ADJOURN - There was a motion by Mr. DeFranco, seconded by Ms. Law and unanimously approved 

by Voice Vote to adjourn at 8:02 p.m. 

 

      Donna J. Perry 
      Borough Secretary   
 
 
 


